P R o D U CT Co-op Sliced Pepperoni 70g
Use-by 19.05.20

is being recalled as E.coli 0157 has been found.

Consumers are advised not to consume the
R E ‘ : A I I affected product.

Return product to nearest Coop store for a refund
Contact: 0800 0666 727 customer careline@coop.co.uk

Stores display notice until 29 Apri We apologise for any inconvenience caused.



